Dan Hekrdle
= —_——

From: Buerger, Bob <Bob.Buerger@aecom.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 10:14 AM

To: Dan Hekrdle

Subject: RE: [External] Village of Kronenwetter Water Treatment Facility Censtruction

Management Request For Quote

Dan,
Currently we do not have any staff available for this project. | appreciate your consideration of AECOM working with the

Village of Kronenwetter.

If you have other future projects that you may need construction administration and inspection services, please contact
me.

Thank you

Bob

Bob Buerger

Construction Engineering Sr. Manager
CM/CEI Transportation Greater West Region
M 1-715-340-4215
bob.buerger@aecom.com

AECOM

200 Indiana Avenue
Stevens Point, W 54481
T1-715-342-8110

From: Dan Hekrdle <dhekrdle@kronenwetter.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 8:40 AM

To: Buerger, Bob <Bob.Buerger@aecom.com>

Subject: Village of Kronenwetter Water Treatment Facility Construction Management Request For Quote

Bob,

The Village of Kronenwetter has accepted bids for a Water Treatment Facility Project (bid awarded to Ellis Construction)
and is seeking quotes for construction management services for this construction project. The Village is requesting that
AECOM review the Request For Quotation (RFQ) for this work and consider submitting a proposal.

I have attached a copy of the RFQ for your consideration. In addition, | have attached a link to the construction
documents (see the link below) as well.

Responses are due by noon on Monday, June 12, 2023.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Dan Hekrdle
Director of Public Works/Utility Manager



